
Minutes of the August 21, 2019 meeting of the Washington Historic Preservation Commission. 

The meeting was called to order at 4:35 p.m. at the Washington City Hall conference room. 

Members present:  Walter Ruppman, Dan Phillips, Mary Kerr, Leri Slonneger, and Dan Bagley 

Members absent:  Brent Goken, Nancy Silverthorn 

Also present:  Jon Oliphant 

Ms. Kerr made a motion to approve the September 25, 2018 Commission meeting minutes.  Second by 

Ms. Slonneger.  Motion approved 5-0. 

The new business was to review the Certificate of Appropriateness that was filed by Mr. Jeff Woods of 

108-112 N. Main for a new awning.  The building is already undergoing a rehab project that is part of the 

TIF finance program.  The new canvas awning will be a solid slate grey color, similar to one shown in a 

photo of a Starbucks store.  After further discussion, Mr. Ruppman made motion to approve the awning.  

Mr. Phillips second.  There was unanimous approval. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 5:00pm.  The next meeting date will be at a time and location 

to be determined. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dan Bagley 


